EAST END CITIZENS ADVICE BUREAUX

Annual General Meeting

Notice is hereby given that the virtual annual general meeting of East End Citizens

Advice Bureaux will be held on Wednesday 1st December 2021 at 6:30pm - 8pm

Anyone over the age of 18 who lives or works in Greater London or who is interested in furthering the work of East End Citizens Advice Bureaux is invited to attend, although only members of the company may vote.

THE BUSINESS OF THE MEETING WILL BE:

- To agree the minutes of the last Annual General Meeting
- Appointment of Auditors
- To elect members and officers of the trustee board including new trustees.

The registered office of East End Citizens Advice Bureaux is 300 Mare Street, London E8 1HE

If you wish to attend please contact Rachel Joseph via email at rjoseph@eastendcab.org.uk or telephone 07378 312 432.

We will be holding the event on Microsoft Teams and we will email you the joining details.

Trustees of East End Citizens Advice Bureaux